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I would like to thank you again for your assistance and cooperation and look forward for your 

feedback and comments as soon as possible in order to finalize the thesis. 

Best regards 

Hala 

----------------------------------- 

From: Michael Stevens [mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu>] 

Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2014 1:28 AM 

To: hala abdulqader 

Subject: Re: KSA test 

Greetings, Hala, 

 

I have processed the individual scores for the participants in your study and have attached the 

results in both SPSS and Excel format data files. 

I have also attached a file called "Subscale Norms," which you can use to help interpret the 

range of individual scores you have among the participants in your study. 

 

Please let me know if you have any further concerns. 

 

Best wishes for a successful completion to your project. 

------------------------------------------------ 

Michael J. Stevens, PhD 

Professor of Management 

Dept. Chair, Business Admin. 

mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu><mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:

mjstevens@weber.edu>> 

(801) 626-8099<tel:%28801%29%20626-8099> 

------------------------------------------------  


